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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 9:15 AM
To: 'georgecrisco@aol.com'
Subject: RE: Gulf power increase

Good morning, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: georgecrisco@aol.com [mailto:georgecrisco@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 9:12 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf power increase 
 
Please do not let Gulf Power have this increase. The base rate is already to high. This is Gulf Powers attempt to keep 
people from going solar. With a base rate of $48 the solar savings is no longer there so people will not see the value in 
getting a system. I already have solar and I'm not getting much of a return as it is. Gulf power didn't get there way 
through votes even with there deceptive adds. The people have spoken! 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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